

March 24, 2022

The Honorable Gary Peters Chairman, Homeland Security and Governmental Affairs United States Senate

The Honorable Rob Portman
Ranking Member, Homeland Security and Governmental Affairs
United States Senate

Dear Chairman Peters and Ranking Member Portman:

On behalf of CompTIA, the largest technology trade association in the US with over 2200 members, and our Space Enterprise Council, we would voice our support for the Satellite Cybersecurity Act of 2022.

The U.S. space enterprise is now facing unparalleled threats to both on orbit and ground assets, from state and non-state actors alike. Tomorrow, the FBI and CISA will be holding a joint briefing on the threats to US space assets. There is an immediate need to address cybersecurity concerns within the industry and the Satellite Cybersecurity Act takes a significant step towards addressing those concerns.

The CompTIA Space Enterprise Council stands ready to work with HSGAC staff to move forward on a bill that is needed now to address threats to our space enterprise.

Sincerely

David Logsdon Senior Director

CompTIA Space Enterprise Council